
Diane Dieter and Belinda Sanders to Retire This Summer
Mark your calendars for the Retirement Parties

By: Linda Givan, President

A while back Diane Dieter and Belinda Sanders, two of the first employees I hired as I began my career at the credit 
union, told me they would be retiring in a couple of years. Needless to say, I was sorry to hear the two employees with the 
most tenure at the credit union would be leaving in the same year.  Together, Diane and Belinda have over 60 years of 
experience at the credit union, and it is no stretch to say they grew up with the credit union. I knew I had a lot of planning 
to do to fill the void and started planning almost immediately.  

Diane and Belinda have always been willing to roll up their sleeves and do whatever was necessary to make the credit 
union a success.  In all of these years, no matter what needed to be done, neither one of them ever said that something 
was not their job.  Both have basically done everything there is to do when it comes to helping our members; at times 
working totally alone in a branch office. They are both problem-solvers and have been there to help our members with 
their financial needs all along the way. 

Belinda and Diane believe 100% in the credit union and co-operative philosophy of “People Helping People.” They both 
have been willing to lobby our  legislators when proposed legislation threatens our credit union's ability to complete the 
“People Helping People” mission. 

Mere words alone cannot thank them enough for their devotion and contributions to this credit union, its members and the 
credit union movement in general.  Without them the Co-op Credit Union would not be where it is today. Over the years 
they have been my sounding board, and I have bounced many ideas off of them concerning new services, etc.  I always 
knew they would give me an honest answer.  I will miss both of them very much.

We will be having open house retirement parties for each of them, so mark your calendars 
and join us to help them celebrate the new phase of their life's journey.  

The details for each of their parties are listed below
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Official Notice of

2015 ANNUAL MEETING

To all Co-op Credit Union member residing at the address to which this notice was mailed:
This serves as an official notice of the Annual Meeting of the Co-op Credit Union of Montevideo.

As a member of the Co-op Credit Union, you are invited to attend the

ANNUAL MEETING
Wednesday, April 22

6:30 PM
Community Center in Montevideo

(The Senior Citizen Center)

2014 IRA Contributions Can Be Made 
Through Wednesday, April 15

You can still make a contribution to your Individual 
Retirement Account for the 2014 tax year. Contribute up 
to $5,500 ($6,500 if you are age 50 or older) to either a 
traditional IRA or a Roth IRA. For all the tax details, 
check out publication www.irs.gov  or contact your tax 
advisor.

A traditional IRA is a great way for lowering your 2014 
income tax bill. Plus...you will be saving for the future. 
Stop by the Credit Union and open your 2014 IRA 
today.

Brittany Hill Promoted to Branch Manager.

Linda Givan, President, has 
announced that Brittany Hill will 
replace Belinda Sanders as 
Branch Manager in the Benson 
Office.

For the last year, Brittany has 
been in training to assume the 
position.  In recent months she 
has been working a significant 
amount of time in Benson. In 
May she will begin working full- 
time in that office.  
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Credit Union Celebrating 75 Years!
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Introducing...

REMOTE DEPOSIT CAPTURE
Use your cell phone 

to deposit your checks 
anytime from anywhere

With RDC (Remote Deposit Capture) you can take a 
picture of the check to be deposited and send it from 
your cell phone to the Credit Union to be put into your 
account. Go o www.co-opcreditunion.com  for more 
details..

IMPORTANT! --- When signing up, please make sure 
you select CHECKING or SAVINGS under ACCT TYPE, 
which is after PRIMARY/ACCT NICKNAME There is a 
pull-down menu that shows undefined. Pull the menu 
down and select savings or checking. If you want more 
than one account, click on ADD ACCT and do them 
separately.

http://www.irs.gov/
http://www.co-opcreditunion.com/
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